
 

Secretary’s Shout Out January 2020 

 

Good morning all and a very happy new year to you. 

There's not much indciation of it from the current weather, but it is just 113 days until the first ball of 

the league season! 

Can I remind all clubs that your subscription to the League is due by the 31st of January. It is £125 

for a 2 team club plus £25 for each additional team. A reminder also that if you have a team in the 

HCPCL, that still counts as a CCL club so for example, 1 team in the HCPCL and 2 in the Cherwell 

means a total of £150 due. 

Please ensure that you have made the payment by the due date. I have attached a document with 

the League's bank details. 

Can you please also have a look at how many balls you will need to order? We will come back to 

you in the coming weeks to request confirmation of your requirements but it would aid us if you can 

respond promptly. 

A couple of dates for your diary. The umpires' meeting will take place at BNOCC on April 23rd and 

the captains' meeting a week later on the 30th. 

We are currently finalising the wording of the new win/lose rules as per the motions passed at the 

General meeting in November and these will be published shortly and sent to you by email. The 

minutes of the General meeting are now available on the CCL website. 

All the best for January. 

Ian Murdoch 

General Secretary 

Cherwell Cricket League 


